
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION           

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of The Empire District Electric Company’s )  

2018 Annual Update Report Filing Pursuant to  ) File No. EO-2018-0248 

4 CSR 240-22.080(3).      ) 

 

NOTICE OF STAKEHOLDER MEETING 

  

COMES NOW The Empire District Electric Company (“Empire” or the "Company"), by 

and through counsel, and respectfully states as follows: 

1. Pursuant to Commission Rule 4 CSR 240-22.080(3), Empire filed its 2018 Annual 

Update Report herein on March 15, 2018.  

2. A stakeholder meeting to discuss the Company's Annual Update Report is scheduled 

for 10:00 a.m. on April 4, 2018, in Room 110 of the Governor's Office Building. Those wishing 

to participate by telephone may call 1-573-644-7899, 324130777#. 

 WHEREFORE, Empire submits this Notice regarding the stakeholder meeting to 

discuss the Company’s 2018 Annual Update Report. 

     BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 

 

        By:         

     /s/ Diana C. Carter 
     Diana C. Carter         #50527 

     P.O. Box 456 

     Jefferson City, MO  65102-0456 

     Phone: (573) 635-7166 

     Fax: (573) 635-3847 

     E-mail: dcarter@brydonlaw.com 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that the above and foregoing document was filed in EFIS, notifying all 

counsel of record of the filing, and that a copy of the same was sent via electronic mail on this 

16th day of March, 2018, to Staff, OPC, and the Division of Energy. 

 

     /s/ Diana C. Carter  


